
News: 

 

The TAPPICon 2025 conference is soon approaching and is a must-attend event for those 
interested in paper and packaging innovations. 

The event will be held from May 4–7, 2025, at the Minneapolis Convention Center, MN. This 
year, Kuraray will present exciting advancements in high-barrier paper-based solutions. 

We invite you to attend the presentation by Vitor Godoy and Hiroki Kinumura on May 
5 at 5:15 PM (CT), titled “Deep Dive: Advancing Sustainability in Packaging with 
Innovative High Barrier Paper-Based Solutions.” They will explore how PVOH-coated 
papers can make a real difference in advancing sustainable packaging. 

We also invite you to visit our booth (#213), there is much to discover, and we look forward 
to your participation. 


